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Editorial 
 
The Autumn colours this year have 
 really surpassed themselves, especially 
the beech woods around Royston and  
Baldock.  The leaves have stayed on the 
trees due to the lack of a hard frost. 
 
The December Diary is filled with all 
things 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

            

                              PARISH 
                                  COUNCIL 
                                   NEWSLETTER 
                                        January   2020 
 

Village Diary for January 
If you want your event published here please contact the 

Editor 
 

Sat 25th Jan Burns Night, Litlington Village Hall. (p6) 

 

Forthcoming   Events 

Tues 4th Feb Literary Lunch with Clare Mulley, Bull Hotel, 

Royston (p9) 

Thurs 6th Feb 1st Thursday Club – Talk by Bernadette Merry. (p5) 

Sat Feb 8th  SM Bowls Club – Race Night with Fish & Chip 

Supper. (p10) 

Fri 21st / Movie Night with Morden Players, SM Village Hall 

22nd Feb  (p7) 

Sun 1st Mar Charity Breakfast, SM Village Hall (p10) 
Thurs 28th  Morden Players present the Wyrd Sisters (p10 

/30th  

 

Editorial 
 
After all the excitement of the last few 
weeks, perhaps we can now relax and 
enjoy Christmas and celebrate a new 
beginning in the New Year! 
 
‘One month is past, another is begun, 
Since merry bells rang out the dying 
year, 
 And buds of rarest green began to 
peer, 
As if impatient for a warmer sun; 
And though the distant hills are bleak 
and dun,  
The virgin snowdrop, like a lambent 
fire, 
Pierces the cold earth with its green-
streaked spire. 
And in the woods the wandering little 
one, 
May find a primrose.’        Coleridge 
 
January’s diary is a little short on social 
events in Steeple Morden.  Café Church 
is open on the 10th, 17th, 24th and 30th of 
January from 9 – 11.30.    There is a 
Burns Night Celebration in Litlington 
Village Hall details are given on page 6 
of the Newsletter.   
 
I would like to wish you all a Very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.    Desma 
  

Editor 
Desma Goddard: Email: newsletter@steeplemorden.org 
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Steeple Morden Parish Council 
List of Councillors as at 

May 2018 
 
CLLR J CLAYTON (Chair) 
5 Brook End, Steeple Morden 
01763 852203 
 

CLLR S WHEATLEY (Vice Chair) 
95 Hay Street, Steeple Morden 
01763 853826 
 

CLLR G BELSON (Vice Chair) 
Ringdale, 2 North Brook Road,  
Steeple Morden 
01763 852475 
 

CLLR A DREW 
76 Station Road, Steeple Morden 
01763 853390 
 

CLLR J COURTNEY 
106 Station Rd, Odsey 
 

CLLR C UPCHURCH  
Greenway Farm, Litlington Road, SM 
01763 852193 
 
CLLR K AUSTIN  
Bogs Gap Lane, Steeple Morden 
01763 852023 
 
CLLR S TRAVERSE-HEALY 
46 Station Rd, Steeple Morden 
01763 853843 
 
CLLR N BADGER 
 68 Station Road, Steeple Morden 
01763 852191 
 

DISTRICT CLLR MRS H. WILLIAMS 
07885 774775 
 

COUNTY CLLR MR S. KINDERSLEY 
01767 651982 

 

 
 
There’s thought to be 50,000 people at risk of 
loneliness in Cambridgeshire, so chances are some 
of them live near you. With winter approaching, 
life may get lonelier; we all tend to stay indoors 
for longer. For some people, ill health and bad 
weather may confine a greater number to their 
homes, the fear of falling in icy weather and 
darker nights mean they’re too nervous to go out. 
Working neighbours may be out all day, so they’ll 
see few people during the week.  
Villages are great at keeping the community 
connected, though it’s easy to overlook the impact 
of seasons. In winter, timing events or meetings in 
daytime, or providing door to door transport, can 
help to prevent isolation. Helping with shopping, 
especially bulkier items, gives an opportunity for 
a chat, or sharing a treat.  
So, making connections, however small, can mean 
so much, whether it’s smiling, chatting at the 
checkout, catching up with friends by picking up 
the phone or contacting them through social 
media. Keeping connected by knowing what is 
happening in your community gives a sense of 
belonging which improves wellbeing. 
The Open Arms project supports action against 
loneliness so if you have an idea that could help 
build connections in your community we can help 
you to make it happen. 
 Please contact us on:  

01954 211919  
     sarah.b@care-network.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

Lead theft from churches and what you can do to help prevent it  
 

There have been a number of serious lead thefts from churches local to us recently.  Your help in keeping a 
watchful eye for suspicious activity is much appreciated. Please note vehicle numbers and alert the police if 
you see anything suspicious. Thieves often remove a small amount of metal at a time, making repeat visits 
to clear the site. Alerting police may help them identify and catch criminals. Please call the police if you see 
vans or workmen around the building outside normal working hours. Please be extra watchful when works 
are going on, as buildings are attractive to thieves if there are workers or scaffolding on site 
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NEWS FROM YOUR PARISH COUNCIL 
The Full PC meets on the second Monday in the in the Cricket Pavilion (Village Hall in winter) at 7.30pm. 

The meeting is listed every month in the Village Post Office window, on the Notice Board at the Recreation 
Ground, and in Odsey near the station. 

A copy of the full minutes from the Council Meetings may be obtained by contacting the Parish Clerk, 
Sally Walmesley, Redwood Lodge, South Street, Litlington, Royston SG8 0QR. Telephone 01763 852137 or 
e-mail clerk@steeplemorden.org.   Minutes can also be viewed on the Steeple Morden Village Website 
www.steeplemorden.org and the Village Post Office.  Brief notes on agenda items from the Parish Council 
Meeting on December 9th are included below.    
   

 

 County Councillor Mr S Kindersley – reported that the Bus Service linking Ashwell to the train 
station could be extended to include Guilden and Steeple Morden, this has created quite a lot of 
interest. Contact Cllr Kindersley if this is of interest to you asap. 
People are still turning right at the A505 junction at Odsey into on-coming traffic – when the satnav 
says turn right CHECK . There is to be some improvement of the road surface at Odsey, but due to 
shortage of funds it will have to wait.  Due to the shortage of accommodation in the Cambridge area 
all empty houses are being checked as to whether they can be used or brought back into use.  Some 
funding is available to help home owners.  If the owners are not interested in these homes being 
occupied they will be charged extra council tax.  

 Litterpick – the amount of rubbish that was picked up in 2019 has been collated by Cllr Ginny Belson 
as shown in the Newsletter p.6.    Well done everybody who took part. 

 Recreation Ground Maintenance – the Tree Survey has taken place, and the PC are awaiting the 
report. Estimates have been received covering trimming and clearing fallen trees on the Recreation 
Ground, work should start in January.  The Car Park light is to be repaired. 

 Traffic – Cllr Keith Austin has produced a breakdown of the speeds we have all been doing coming in 
and going out of the Village.  Quite sober reading!  A copy is in the Newsletter p. 4. 

 Village Website – quotes have been received from three companies, and Parish Council.org.uk was 
considered the best option.  Hopefully we will have a new Website up and running shortly. 

 Healthcare Provision in Villages – because Steeple Morden, is in the corner of Cambridgeshire, 
sometimes patients have to travel to clinics outside our county area, i.e. Hertfordshire or 
Bedfordshire, to get specialist treatments.  This is causing some communication problems between 
various Health Centres.  It is suggested that if you have been affected you should talk to your local 
Surgery. 

 Primary School Drop Off Car Park – a letter from the Primary School asked whether the gate could 
be left open at all times.  The Parish Council was adamant saying NO as the gate must be shut after 
school hours, and when the car park is not in use.  
 
The next committee meeting will be held on Monday 13th January at 7.30pm 
 
PLANNING/TREE WORK APPLICATIONS 
 
Planning Ref S/1887/18/OL Land between 12 and 14 Station Road – update on planning application. 
The Parish Council will await the draft 106 before making a response. 
 
Tree Application – A request for a willow tree located at 5 Brook Lane, to be felled, due to disease 
and dead overhanging branches.   
The Parish Council approved, but stated it must be replaced by a specimen tree, not a fruit 
tree.    
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The “Mordens Community First 
Response Group” 

 
We are looking for new members  

If you have a few hours spare a week, work 
from home from time to time, are home-based 
or just fancy doing something new that is 
massively rewarding, then please get in 
touch. 
 
The Mordens CFR Group is a small group of 
local volunteers who are trained by the 
ambulance service to attend 999 ambulance 
related calls within an approximate 5 mile radius 
of the Mordens. Since going live in July last year, 
we have attended over 120 calls, and in the vast 
majority of cases, have been the first to arrive 
on scene. 
 
If you are interested in finding out more, please 
contact myself, Nick Badger on (01763) 
852191, 07860 537114 or mail 
nickmbadger@yahoo.co.uk or the group’s co-
ordinator Wayne Cox on (01763) 853206, 
07795 823376 or by mail 
waynecox79@yahoo.co.uk 

 
10am – 12 noon 

St Catherine’s Church  
 
 

St Catherine’s Church 
Litlington Book Club 

 
 

Held on the first Saturday of each month 
in Church 

 
We have a selection of freshly brewed 
coffees, specialist teas and a range of 

freshly baked cakes and biscuits. 
 

Our extensive second-hand book stalls 
offer books for sale for all the family.  
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First Thursday Group 
 

2019/2020 Programme 
 
 
 
January      No Meeting 
 
6th Feb         Bernadette Merry, Nat West Bank –    

Awareness of Scams 
 
5th Mar      Keith Baldwin – When Doctors and 

Policemen Look soo Young. 
 
2nd April TBA 
 
7th May  Birthday Lunch – TBA 
 
 

Meetings held 1st Thursday of every month 
At Steeple Morden Village Hall from 2pm 

All visitors welcome 
Chairman – Mrs A Thorp 852848 

Annthorp35@icloud.com 
   
 

 
 

Assistance Required 
 
Your local branch (The Mordens) of the Royal British Legion is part of the well-known 
national organisation.  But, the branch needs your help!  The present branch committee have 
served for some years, and time has left its mark.  At our recent Annual General Meeting, we 
appointed a new set of officers, but we need new blood (not actual) in the membership.  So, if 
you can spare a little of your time, please come and join us.  We meet once a month; usually on 
a Wednesday at 8.00pm, in the Jester Hotel.  Remember, you no longer have to be a member of 
the armed forces to join us.  All that is required is belief in what the Legion stands for; all are 
welcome to join. 
 
As before, we had a very successful Remembrance Day, with ceremonies being held at Odsey. 
Guilden Morden and Steeple Morden plus one at the Airfield Memorial.  All that in addition to 
the buffet lunch at the Jester. 
 
As you know, Remembrance Day is the one occasion when the nation acknowledges the debt it 
owes to its veterans.  Sadly, the term veteran now applies to more than those who served 
during World War 11.  Consider for a moment these severely injured young men who have 
returned from Iraq and Afghanistan.  Some as young as nineteen have suffered life-changing 
injuries.  They need help and that is what the Legion provides; in some instances for life.  So, 
come and join us, you too can become part of the Royal British Legion. 
 
Ray Leach, Chairman (retired) 

Comberton Ramblers 
 
If you like walking and enjoy the countryside we 

are the walking group for you. 
Comberton Ramblers walk an average of 5-6.  

miles every fortnight on a Sunday. 
 

To view our walk programme + photo's please 
go to our web-page. 

https://www.combertonramblers.org.uk 
 

So why not give us a try, you’ll have the benefit 
of an exhilarating walk plus the companionship 

of a group of like-minded people  
 

For more information please contact the 
Secretary Stella. 

Tel.   01954 210049 
Email.    stella.ramblers@hotmail.com  
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Overall in 2019:  
·       11 litter picks of 60 minutes were carried out within the parish with 101 bags of litter collected plus a 
few large sundry items of rubbish - there were notably less of these than in previous years. ·       135 man 
hours of picking was completed including 36 by children.  
I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the volunteers who have helped this year and 
over the previous two years. Whether you have been on a litter pick or not we would be really grateful if 
you could complete our annual survey - please see the link at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/B8T6K7X 
All feedback both positive and negative is gratefully received so we can ensure that the events are being 
organised in a way that allows people to join in if they wish to do so. 
 
Dates for 2020 to follow shortly.  If you have any questions please email smlitterpick@yahoo.com. 
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Guilden Morden Congregational Church 
Diary for January 

www.guildenmordencongregationalchurch.com 
 
  
  
 Sunday 5th Jan 10.30am  Café style 

service. Come and join 
us for croissants and 
coffee in our relaxed style 
of worship. All welcome 

 
Monday 6th Jan 10.30–12.00pm  Men’s 

Guild in the schoolroom 
 
Wed 8th Jan 9.00-11.30am Mix and 

Match Coffee Morning  
 
Sunday 12th Jan 10.30am Joint service 

with Litlington 
 
Wed 15th Jan 9.00-11.30am Mix and 

Match Coffee Morning  
 
Sunday 19th Jan 11.00am Joint service at 

St Mary’s 
  
Wed 22nd Jan 9.00-11.30am Mix and 

Match Coffee Morning  
 
Sunday 26th Jan 10.30am Communion 

Service  
 
Wed 29th Jan 9.00-11.30am Mix and 

Match Coffee Morning  
 
 
 
 
  

Saint Peter and Saint Paul 
Church, Steeple Morden 

Diary for January 

 is one of six in the Shingay Group and details of 
services in all the churches are published monthly in 

Prospect.       Our website is 
www.shingaychurches.co.uk  

 

Sunday 5th 8.30 am Parish Communion 
 
Friday 10th  9-11.30 Café in the Church 
 
Sunday 12th    tbc 
 
Monday 9th 7.30 pm House Group, 78 Hay Street  
 
Friday 17th  9-11.30 Café in the Church  
 
Sunday 19th  9.45 am Family Service 
 
Monday 20th  7.30 pm House Group, 78 Hay Street  
 
Friday 24th  9-11.30 Café in the Church 
 
Sunday 26th    10 am Group Communion, Abington 

Pigotts  
 
Monday 27th 7.30 pm House Group, 78 Hay Street  
 
 
Friday 31st   9-11.30 Café in the Church  
 

 

 
 

 

The Morden Players present 
MOVIE NIGHT 

A fun celebration of the silver screen 
Fri 21 and Sat 22 February  

7.30pm at Steeple Morden Village Hall 
Join us for a fab evening of scenes, songs, speeches, sketches and reviews - not to mention 

cinema snacks, and the usual great-value Bar! 
Tickets (in due course) £7 from Steeple Morden Post Office 
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Organisation Contact Name Phone 
Number 

E-mail 

SM Newsletter Editor Desma Goddard 01763 852287 newsletter@steeplemorden.org 
    
First Responders Nick Badger  nickmbadger@yahoo.co.uk 

 
First Responders  
(co-ordinator) 

Wayne Cox  waynecox79@yahoo.co.uk 

Primary School Tracey How, 
Headteacher 

01763 852474 office@steeplemorden.cambs.sch.uk 

Village College The Principal  
Ms Vickey Poulter 

01763 242344 office@bassingbournvc.net 

SS Peter & Paul Church  Canon Shamus 
Williams (day off 
normally Monday) 
 

01763 853067 
 
 
 

shamuswilliams@waitrose.com 
 
 
 

GM Cong. Church  Sandy Watkins 01763 852869 sandy@inteserv.co.uk 
SM Village Hall Bookings  Diane Knight 01763 853073 Viguersk@aol.com  
Scouts, Cubs & Beavers Keith Austin 01763 852023 keith@bogsgap.co.uk 
Brownies Debbie Fisher 01763 852811 debbie-fisher@hotmail.co.uk 
Guides Ann Clarke 07756 291899 debbie-fisher@hotmail.co.uk 

Allotment Society Dave Blanchard 01763 853266 vivdaveblanchard@yahoo.co.uk 
Smarties Pre-School and 
Out of School Club 

Michele Taylor 07952 100208 
or 01763 
852888 

Pre-School: 
smartiesgeneral@gmail.com 
Out of School Club: 
smartiesgeneral@gmail.com 

Cricket Club Fraser Daws 01763 853008 fraser.daws@btinternet.com 
Football Club Pete Summers 07709258359  
Morden Magpies Youth 
FC 

Laurence 
Harrison 

07799 625529  

Bowls Club (Sec) David Holt 01763 852636 holt543@btinternet.com 
Tennis Club Fiona Coverdale 01763 853325 steeplemordentennis@yahoo.co.uk 
Waggon & Horses Mandy & Jose  01763 853311 waggonandhorses73@gmail.com 
Morden Players Jenny Elder 01763 852557 jennyelder@sky.com 
First Thursday Club Ann Thorp 01763 852848 annthorp35@icloud.com 
    
Royal British Legion Ray Leach 01763 852734 Leach.36@hotmail.com 
Mobile Wardens Scheme   Angela Drew 

Lynn Pestell 
01763 853390 
01763 853461 

 

WI Di Coleman 01763 852124 dicole.8pott@btinternet 
Neighbourhood Watch Roy Newbury 01763 852241 Cambs Police: www.cambs.police.uk 
Social Car Scheme Hazel Smith 01763 852602 hcsmith@clara.co.uk 

Contact Names, Numbers and E-Mail Addresses for  
Organisations and Groups in the Village 

Please contact the editors to update us with any new details. Thank you! 
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Guilden Gaumont Film Club update 
 
The Club which has just started its third season is run as a not-for-profit group formed in 2017 by a few film enthusiasts 
who wanted to share their interests with villagers and hoped it would be of interest when they advertised it locally. 
 
We currently have 65 members which is the venue limit for insurance purposes. We currently have no-one on the waiting 
list. Existing members are invited to renew in August for the new season and any available memberships are offered to 
those on the waiting list on a first come first served basis.. 
 
The third season started in September with about 10 shows ending next June at the Club AGM. Members are asked to 
send their film suggestions to the committee who select the programme for the season; so far this has been very well 
received as we have a full membership! 
 
The fee is £20 per member for the entire Season and is not refundable. 
 
Reminders of the show date and film details are e-mailed to members about a week in advance of the next show. 
 
Each show is at the Chapel school room in Guilden Morden & usually doors open at 7pm for raffle & drinks etc. then an 
8pm start with an interval for drinks and ice creams.  
 
If you wish to be added to the waiting list please let me know as soon as possible. 
 
The Club is managed by a Committee which is proposed and voted for at our AGM each June. 
This currently comprises the following members; 
Gerry Watkins; Chairman 
Mike Alton; Technical 
Gina Ferrari; Secretary 
Anne Allen; Front of House 
Howard Robbins; Treasurer, Membership & Marketing 
 
We also have a list of members who volunteer with front of house, get in etc....every member is welcome to be involved 
should they wish, after all, it is their club! 
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Steeple Morden Bowls Club. 
(Situated behind the Village Hall) 

 
 

Look out for our Race Night on February 
8th 2020 7.00pm for 7.30pm start. 
 
Tickets will be on sale in January and these 
are always a popular event so make sure 
you book your tickets early. 
 
Entry including a fish & chip supper will be 
£10.00, this ticket price we have held for 
several years now in spite of the rising cost 
of fish and chips. 
 
Tickets can be obtained from the Post Office 
or contacting  
D Holt on 852636. 
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www.mordenmagpies.co.uk 
 

A family-friendly club seeking players for U6, U7, U8 U9 & U10 age groups. 
Boys and girls of any ability welcome. 

 
Morden Magpies football club has a long history in local junior football.  The club restarted in September 
2012 and gain Charter status in 2014. This is a family club that enjoys the support of the senior Steeple 
Morden Football Club. Above all we want young players to have fun, enjoy and learn about the game and be 
part of a team.  If you would like your son or daughter to join the club or would like to find out more please 
contact any of the following FA-qualified coaches: 
Under 6 - Kevin Donnelley - 07860 607416.   kevin@donnelly.tv 

Under 7 - Martin Holt – 07740215874.  martin.holt@arjconstruction.co.uk 

Under 8 - Laurence Harrison – 07799625529. laurence.harrison@digitalradiouk.com 

Under 9 - Andrew Holt – 07850801899.  andrew.holt@arjconstruction.co.uk 

Under 10 - Pete Summers – 07709258359.  peter@summerselectricalltd.co.uk 
 

  
Steeple Morden Football Club 

Steeple Morden 1st MP & G 1A 
 

Fixtures 
 
Sat 4th Jan     Steeple Morden 1st     v   Comberton United R 
Sat 11th Jan   Steeple Morden 1st v Cherry Hinton Res 
Sat 18th Jan   Steeple Morden 1st v Cambourne Rovers 1st  
Sat 25th Jan   Debden 1st  v  Steeple Morden 1st  
Sat Feb 1st     Milton Res v Steeple Morden 1st  
 
 
             

 

 

Steeple Morden Reserves MP & G 2A 
 

Fixtures  
 
Sat 4th Jan     Melbourn FC     v  Steeple Morden Res 
Sat 11th Jan   Suffolk Punch  v  Steeple Morden Res 
Sat 18th Jan   Over Sports Res  v  Steeple Morden Res 
Sat  25th Jan   Steeple Morden Res  v  Whittlesfield UR 
Sat Feb 1st      Steeple Morden Res  v  Over sports Res 

Steeple Morden 1st MP & G 1A 
 

Results 
 

Sat 2nd Nov      SM 1st           7 – 6      Milton Reserves  
Sat 9th Nov      SM 1st            2   - 3     Mott MacDonald 1st  
Sat 23rd Nov   Cambourne Rov   4 - 4    Steeple Morden 1st 
Sat 30th Nov   Haverhill Rovers  A – W Steeple Morden 1st      
Sat 7th Dec     Fordham Res      6 - 2       Steeple Morden 1st    
Sat 14th Dec   Clare Town FC 1st      v   Steeple Morden 1st  
 

 

            

 

Steeple Morden Reserves MP & G 2A 
 

Results 
 
Sat 2nd Nov      Whittlesford UR  7 -  1   SM Res 
Sat 16th Nov  SM Res      1  -  6     Litlington 1st 
Sat 23rd Nov  Steeple Morden Res  0 – 1  Foxton Res 
Sat 30th Nov   Litlington 1st             4  - 3 Steeple Morden Res 
Sat 7th Dec     Great Paxton 1st    3   - 2  Steeple Morden Res  
Sat 14th Dec   Papworth 1st    6 - 2        Steeple Morden Res 
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The Village Wheelchair 
 

There is a manual wheelchair available for 
short term use by anyone in the village.   For 

more information and availability please 
contact Trish at the Post Office. 

 

    MOBILE LIBRARY 
   The Mobile Library 

stops in the village 
on the first 
Tuesday 

  of every month. 
 

It stops at Russell Close between 10.20 am and 
11.05 am. The next calling date is Tuesday 7th 
Jan 20 

 
 

Contributions sent to the editor prior to the newsletter deadline will normally be 
printed in the next available edition.   

The deadline for February edition is 12 noon on  18th January. 
 

Contact details for the editor are at the bottom of the first page of the Newsletter 
 

Don’t forget you can view this issue and back issues of the Newsletter online at 
www.steeplemorden.org 

 
 

STEEPLE MORDEN VILLAGE HALL 
 

     Steeple Morden Village Hall is available for hiring for 
     parties, wedding receptions, club and social activities. 
 
 
 

 
It comprises: Tables, Seating for 120, Bar, Kitchen, Cooker, Fridge, Stage, Parking.  There is also limited 

Crockery & Cutlery 
Projector and screen available and Induction Loop Equipment – ask our booking clerk for more details. 

 
For bookings and prices please contact: 

Diane Knight 
33 Cheyney Street, Steeple Morden, SG8 0LR 

Tel 01763 853073 (please don't phone between the hours of 6 - 7 p.m.) 
 email: Viguersk@aol.com 

www.steeplemordenvillagehall.co.uk 
 

 

Printed by The Printworks 
Telephone 01763 852 579   

 Email: ben@print-works.com 
 


